
 
 

 

Attached is the presentation for the neighborhood plan for Columbia Tusculum.   

 
The Department of City Planning and Engagement, along with the Columbia Tusculum 

Community Council (CTCC), Do You Live CT? steering committee and community members, are 

pleased to share the result of a two-and-a-half-year planning effort to create their first 

neighborhood-wide plan for Columbia Tusculum.  

 

The purpose of this neighborhood plan is to establish an innovative direction for the eastern 

community, update it to 2023 and to plan out the next ten-to-fifteen years for the neighborhood. 

This plan documents Columbia Tusculum’s visions for the future while focusing on four theme 

areas: Business, Transportation & Connections, Housing & Development, and Public Space & 

Community. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

cc:   Katherine Keough-Jurs, FAICP, Director  

Department of City Planning and Engagement 

 

          May 23, 2023 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and Members of City Council 

 

FROM: Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Presentation – Resolution for Do You Live CT? Neighborhood Plan 
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